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Very little has been found about the Philippine Philatelic Writers’ Club. The club was 

formed on October 17, 1939 and records show Mrs Pat Keely as being one of the 
organisers of the Club.  

 
Very little correspondence has been discovered, and it is assumed the Club did not 
continue to operate after the Liberation in 1945. 
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